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Thought for the Week 

‘Enjoy the little things, for one day you may look back and realise they were the big things’. Robert Brault. 

 

  Headteacher’s Message 
The first full week of school is now completed, topics are in full swing and after school clubs have started. 

Christmas feels like it was a long time ago but I would like to bring you up 

to date with some of the fundraising events from that time – our Christmas 

jumper day for Save the Children raised £107.22. Reverend White has 

asked me to pass on the total of the Christingle collections. We raised 

£180.70 – a fantastic amount for The Children’s Society, so thank you for 

your contributions. We have also received a lovely card from Paragon 

Service Point (St George’s Crypt) to thank Reception and KS1 for the 

£156.15 raised from their Christmas Nativity. 

 

Our PTA AGM is on Wednesday 24th January at 7.30pm. The PTA is an 

important part of the school and we certainly appreciate all they do to 

raise money and to help build our community. Everybody is welcome at 

the meeting where plans for the year ahead will be discussed. I would  

encourage all newcomers to come along and get involved in fundraising.  

All funds raised enable the school to purchase the 'extras' which really  

enhance our children's experiences throughout their time at primary  

school. 2017's events, which ranged from the Bonfire night, to Summer  

and Christmas Fayres, and even bun sales; raised £7,076. With  

your continued help and involvement, we hope to have yet another  

successful year. 

Jane Hainsworth 

Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is your child due to start school in September 2018? 
The deadline date for applying online to Leeds City Council Admissions 

Team is Monday 15 January 2018.  

If you haven’t done so already please complete the Leeds City Council on-

line application form and the Adel St John Supplementary Information 

Form. This form must be handed into the school office, the form is available 

to download from our website. 

 

 

2017 has already been 

It’s something we’ve all seen, 

Celebrate in 2018 

It’s a time to be keen. 

 

We shouldn’t be mad 

We couldn’t be sad, 

Celebrate in 2018, 

It’s time to be glad. 

 
Written by Georgia Year 6 

Prayer 
Dear God 

Hope is something we hold on to, 

even in the bad times. 

When you can’t see the light again, 

you still hold on to hope. 

In every situation, hope is by our 

side 

Never let go of it, because  

remember it is your friend. 

Lord hear our prayer 

Amen. 
 

Prayer written by Amelie  

in year 5 and read out  

in Collective Worship 

on Wednesday 
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PTA News 

We are looking forward to the AGM on 
Wednesday 24th January 7.30pm,  
come along and get involved! 
 

PTA Valentine Disco, Friday 2nd February  

Reception/KS1    5.15pm – 6.15pm 
KS2    6.30pm – 7.30pm.  
£2 per ticket, letters/tickets going out Friday 19th January. 
 

 
 

Last week’s On Time Award goes to: 
Year 4 

 

 

Last week’s Weekly 100% Attendance goes 
to:  Reception and Year 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Attendance and Minutes Late Report 

 
Dinner Money 
Parents paying weekly should always send dinner money in each 

Monday morning. Cheques should be made payable to Leeds City 

Council. Thank you. Anyone wanting to change from school 

meals to packed lunch and vice versa, the office requires a half 

terms notice.  
 
                                                             

 

 

 
            
      Pupil achievements out of school 
 

Katherine – Reception Gymnastics 

Saif – Reception Duckling 2 (Swimming) 

Alfie – Reception Stage 3 Learn to Swim 

 

 

 

 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Attendance 

(5th September 2017 –5th Jan 
2018) 

98.47% 97.24% 97.30% 97.29% 98.10% 94.71% 96.14% 

Minutes Late 
(3rd – 5th Jan 2018) 

0 0 78 0 0 0 0 
Number of children 

arriving between 9.00 
-9.05am (3rd – 5th Jan) 

1 1 0 2 0 1 1 

Spring Term 1 Spring Term 2 

3rd January – 9th February 

2018 

 £58.80 

19th February – 20th March 

2018 

 £60.90 

Adel Stairway Reward Booklets:  
Congratulations to the following children who have 

completed their booklets this week. 
 

BRONZE 250 Stampers Achieved 

Ben L – Year 4 

Ariella – Year 4 

Ben W – Year 4   

 

 

 

 

 

 

A P T 
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  Golden Book Tuesday 9th January 2018 – this week’s Golden Stars! 

 

Reception Staff 

Vote 

Teddy for making a great start in our class! We are so happy that you are here! 

Katherine and Zoe for working together to complete a tricky activity using pattern, colour and shape. 

You showed great communication and problem solving skills. Well done girls.   

Year 1 Staff Vote 

Taiya-Renae for excellent reading and comprehension during Guided Reading. 

Evie for really good ideas during our PSHE day.  Evie thoroughly understood the need to be 

responsible. 

Year 2 Staff Vote Olivia for a wonderful Christmas recount with lots of time conjunctions and detailed descriptions. 

Year 2 Pupil Vote Harry for showing excellent tag rugby skills and good handling of the ball. 

Year 3 Staff Vote 
Jennifer for being a great Mathletics partner to Joseph and suggesting he use number bonds to help 

make 3 digit numbers. 

Year 3 Pupil Vote Evan for singing loud and clear in assembly. 

Year 4 Staff Vote Lexi for a great attitude to maths – keep it up! 

Year 4 Pupil Vote Ben W for being a good friend in football. What a brilliant team player. 

Year 5 Staff Vote Franki for her confident speaking and great ideas in class discussion. 

Year 5 Pupil Vote Rosanna for being such a helpful member of Year 5 class. What a great role-model Rosanna! 

Year 6 Staff Vote Eve for her super artwork of a polar scene – she showed such care and attention to detail. 

Year 6 Pupil Vote 
Hannah for her effort in the 10 minute run on Friday. She had listened to advice about pacing herself 

and keeping running and did well. 

            

 

 

 

                                                                
   Dates for the Diary (New Dates added in red)                      
 

Monday 15th January 2018 Deadline: Admissions Reception 2018 

Tuesday 16th January 2018 Whole school timed long distance run 

Thursday 18th January 2018 Young Voices Event at Sheffield 

Thursday 18th January 2018 Year 4 & 5 Basketball event – (details to follow) 

Wednesday 24th January 2018 Year 5 Class Collective Worship – 9:15am Year 5 Parents welcome 

Wednesday 24th January 2018 PTA Annual General Meeting 

Friday 26th January 2018 Year 1 trip to Armley Mills 

Thursday 1st February 2018 Year 4 skipping workshop 

Friday 2nd February 2018 PTA Valentine’s Disco 

Wednesday 7th February 2018 Mini Tennis Festival Years 3,4,5 

Wednesday 7th February 2018 Year 4 Class Collective Worship – 9:15am Year 4 Parents welcome 

Friday 9th February 2018 Last day of half term 

Monday 19th February 2018 1st day of Spring Term 2 

Thursday 1 March 2018 Offers of High School places sent out 

Thursday 1st March 2018 World Book Day – Whole school 

 Tuesday 6th March 2018 Parent’s Evening appointments in school entrance 

Wednesday 7th March 2018 Year 3 Class Collective Worship  – 9:15am Year 3 Parents welcome 

Tuesday 13th March 2018 Parent’s Evening 

Wednesday 14th March 2018 Parent’s Evening 
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Friday 16th March 2018 Year 1 trip to Eureka! 

Monday 16th April 2018 Offers of Reception class places sent out 

Wednesday 25th April 2018 Year 1 Class Collective Worhsip – 9:15am Year 1 Parents welcome 

Thursday 3rd May 2018 Whole school training day 

Monday 14th – Thurs 17th May 

2018 
SATs week 

Wednesday 13th June 2018 Year 2 Class Collective Worship – 9:15am Year 2 Parents welcome 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 Reception Class Collective Worship – 9:15am Reception Parents welcome 

Wednesday 25 July 2018 Whole school training day 

    

  1 more training day still to be arranged 

 


